BUS PASSES

Free bus passes are available to children in Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two. After that
applications are required as per Department of Transport guidelines. Application forms for bus passes
are available from the School Administration Office. Lost or damaged passes must be replaced at the
State Transit Authority depot in Stewart Avenue, Hamilton after collecting a replacement application

form from the school.

One bus currently serves the school, on route 736, both morning and afternoon.

Daily and weekly fares may be paid on the bus.




